
Heidi Hutchison 
 
Hello,

I'm a resident of Tacoma and I find it unacceptable that the cleanup of the Occidental site is
proposed to remove only 41% o toxins. We need usable waterways that sustain healthy marine life
for our community. We need restoration. You may not leave us in the lurch. It is their responsibility
to clean up the pollution they left while profiting from our waterfront. This is our water, our
heritage. 
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